Meyerhoffer, Chad L.

From: Laura Springsteen [Laura.Springsteen@questar.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2014 11:23 AM

To: Meyerhoffer, Chad L.

Subject: NOT for FL20 Weber River Crossing

Attachments: image001.png; FL 20 NOT.pdf

I sent the NOT to DWQ last week. Here is a copy.
Thank you,
Laura

Laura Springsteen
Environmental Coordinator
st y Questar Corporation
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